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258 Main St. Rutland, Massachusetts   � W������: stpatricksrutland.org�
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E�M��2: das@stpatricksrutland.org�

                Directors of Religious Education:�

Christine Mulry, Grades 1�5  508 886�2010  �

E�M��2: Chris@stpatricksrutland.org�
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Diocese of Worcester �

Office of Healing & Prevention �

Victim Services Coordinator�

Judith Audette, LICSW 508�726�2880 �

49 Elm Street Worcester, MA 01609�

EUCHARISTIC CELEBRATION�

�

Saturday (Vigil)� 5:00 p.m.�

Sunday         � 8:00 a.m.  �

                                        10:30 a.m.�

                  Note:  No Sunday 5:00 p.m. until Fall�

W		M��N M����

Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday at 8:00 �.�.�

B�O����:  Parents are asked to call the Parish Office 

to arrange for instructions and Baptismal date.�

�

M������	:  Couples planning marriage should �

contact the Pastor at least one year in advance. �

Participation in a Marriage Preparation Program is �

expected.�

�

R	.�
.�2�����
:  Saturday at 4:00 p.m. or anytime                                    

by appointment.�

H��	 P H��O���2 V��������
:  Please notify us if 

you know of someone who would like to receive                        

Holy Communion, the Sacrament of the Sick, and/or a 

visit.�

N	Q P�������
	��:  Welcome! We hope that you 

will become an active part of our parish family. Please 

introduce yourselves after Mass or stop by the  Parish 

Center to register.�

�

P����� R��	�
� L
��:  Call with your requests.�

    508� 886�2206   Paula Stidsen or PaulaStidsen@gmail.com�

    508� 886�4724   Jackie O’Brien�

�

�

St. Patrick Stewardship Prayer 

 

Gracious God, 

We thank you for the  unique gifts you have 

given us to foster your kingdom here on earth. 

 

Inspire us to examine our values, 

always placing you at the center of our lives. 

 

Open our hearts to realize we are blessed and 

called to share our gifts with others. 

 

Help us to be good stewards of the gifts 

entrusted to us,  to share our time, our talent 

and our treasure to connect, serve 

and impact the world.  

AMEN  



Please contact the Parish Office for: 

�Mass Intentions,  

�Mass Cards or to reserve a  

�Tabernacle Lamp 

in memory of or in honor of a loved one. 

 

 

Families requesting a Mass are invited  

to bring up the gifts at the offertory.  

Please stop in the sacristy to let us know  

you are at Mass.�

S�. P����	
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Weekly Schedule  

W������ M�		�

M�����, T
����� 
 W�������� �� 8:00 �.�.�

*  P����� �� 	�
���  �

Papal Weekly Tweets �

�

Mary, Virgin of #Fatima, we are cer tain 

that each one of us is precious in your 

eyes and that nothing in our hearts has 

estranged you.  Guard our life with your 

embrace, guide us all on the path to 

holiness.�

Sunday �

May 19�

�

Monday�

May 20�

�

Tuesday�

May 21�

8:30 a.m. (After  8:00 am Mass)�

Scripture Study & Faith Sharing�

�

6:30 p.m.� 9:00 p.m.  Golf�Fill the 

Pantry Meeting�

 �

7:00 p.m.� 8:30 p.m.   Divine Mercy 

in the Second Greatest Story Ever 

Told�

Thursday�

May 23�

7:00 p.m. Adult Choir  Rehearsal in 

Choir Loft:  New members welcome, 

call Helen at (978) 928�3326 �

Saturday�

May 25�

�

9:00 � 11:00 a.m.  Food Pantry 

Distribution�

Wednesday�

May 22�

�

Friday�

May 24�

8:00 a.m.�2 p.m. Small Steps 

Preschool�

�

Saturday May 18�

�

5:00 p.m.  �

� �

Sunday,   May 19� � �

�

8:00 a.m.   James Dunn�

                   Requested by Joann & Katie Dunn�

10:30 a.m. Paul Alar ie:�

                   Requested by Cynthia Katinas�

�

�         Baptism during Mass:  �

                    Welcome Briah Corrine Allison�

�

Monday, May 20:  Celebrant � Monsignor Doran�

�

8:00 a.m.  Declan Ryan�

                  Requested by Tony & Sheila Leahy�

�

Tuesday,  May 21:  Celebrant � Monsignor Doran�

�

8:00 a.m.  People of St. Patr ick  �

�

Wednesday,  May 22:  Celebrant � Monsignor Doran�

�

8:00 a.m. �

 �

Saturday, May 25�

�

5:00 p.m.   �

�

Sunday,  May 26 �

�

8:00 a.m.   Deceased members of the Armed Forces �

10:30 a.m.  �

�

�

�

�

�

                           

Parish Yard & Plant Sale�

June 1st & 2nd:  9:00 am�3:00 p.m.�

�

Monthly Rosary�

June 2nd:  After the 10:30 a.m.�Sunday Mass �

�

Monthly Adoration & Benediction� �

June  17th:  8:30 am�6:00 p.m.�

May 12, 2019 Weekly Collection�

�

Higher Utility � � �      $     165.00�

Mother’s Day                                      $     311.00  �

Ascension� � � �      $         5.00  �

Weekly�                        �      $  3,835.00 �

Total Weekly Collection  ��      $  4,316.00�

�

Th��� y�	 f�� y��� 
���ro�i��!�

Upcoming Events 

Prayerfully consider Online Giving�

It’s a secure and easy way to continue to support �

St. Patrick’s Parish.  Just go to our website and 

click on the icon�
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Dear Friends,�

�

As we begin to head into summer months, we also begin to prepare for what the vast majority of 

our diocese will be partaking in over the next year. Starting in July, St. Patrick’s � along with more than 

half of our diocese � will take part in the second phase (out of three) of a Diocesan�wide Capital         

Campaign. This campaign, called Legacy of Hope is designed to meet our own capital needs as well as 

the needs of the diocese in general. �

First, you should know this: anything that we raise as a community, 40% will be returned to us for 

our own capital needs � the biggest share of any particular part of this campaign. If we meet our goal,   

anything above the goal will be returned at 60%.  As with all Churches, there is always a need to repair 

and upgrade areas that wear and time have affected.  By undertaking work on our needs, we can be good 

stewards of the gifts we have been blessed with.  The Staff, Parish, and Finance Councils and I are      

currently identifying potential areas to address with any funds we would receive.  The other areas that 

would be supported on the diocesan level are Priests’ Retirement & Custodial Care, Catholic Education, 

Parish Based Charitable Outreach, Strengthening Parish�Based Evangelization Efforts, and finally                

structural repairs for the Cathedral.�

The timeline for starting this campaign will not be for a few months, as much of the prep work 

will be done with the company the diocese has brought in during the summer months starting in July. 

However, I wanted to make sure that as we approach this campaign that you may have seen referenced in 

the Catholic Free Press, that you knew when we would be undertaking this.�

We had a choice between three different blocks � the first began back in January and will end the 

last day of June.  Ten Parishes took part in this opening group.  The remaining parishes will take part    

during these next two phases:  the July�December 2019 block and the January�June 2020 block. We 

chose to take part in the July to December group because we did not wish to have Partners in Charity 

overlap with the campaign, lest we are asking for too much from the Community. �

More updates will come once we formally begin to start work in July.  As I’ve always said to you 

my dear friends, all anyone can ask is we do our best when it comes to any gift we are asked to give � be 

it our time, our talent, or our treasure in all its forms. Thank you all for everything you continue to do for 

this community and you are all in my daily prayers.�

God Bless,�

F�. J���

Thank you to all our parishioners who have already made their gift to the��

2019 Partners in Charity Appeal.��

�

St. Patrick Parish has reached $52,214, 85% toward our goal of $61,800. 

Currently we have 116 of our nearly 700 families contributing.� As you can see, 

we still have a ways to go.  If you have not yet made a gift or pledge, please fill 

out a commitment pledge envelope locate at the church entrances or in the church 

pews.   Donations of any amount are welcome.�

�

Or visit�www.partners�charity.net�to complete your pledge online. Completed envelopes may be placed in the 

collection basket, returned to the parish office or mailed to the Diocese of Worcester, 49 Elm St., Worcester, 

MA 01609. Through your generous support, thousands of families and individuals are served in 28 charitable, 

educational and pastoral ministries.                                                                                             Thank you�

For God so loved the world that He gave His only begotten Son 

So that whosoever believes in Him 

Shall not perish but have eternal life.   John 3:16  



Rutland Food Pantry Distributions�

�

May�

Saturday, May 25, 2019� 9:00 � 11:00 AM�

�

June�

Thursday, June 13, 2019� 6:00 � 7:30 PM�

Saturday, June 22, 2019� 9:00 � 11:00 AM�

�

July�

Thursday, July 11, 2019� 6:00 � 7:30 PM�

Saturday, July 27, 2019� 9:00 � 11:00 AM�

�

Food Pantry Wish List:�

�

�� Boxed/Canned Potatoes�

�� Hamburger Helper or Pasta Sides�

�� Large Cans/Jars Spaghetti Sauce�

�� Cookies, fruit bars or any snacks for kids �

�� Cereal (all kinds)�

�� Coffee/Tea (Decaf and Regular) �

�� Juice �

�� Canned Pasta�

�� Canned Chicken, Ham, and Tuna��

      (LOW SALT is also needed)�

�� Low Salt/Sugar Free/Gluten Free items�

�

NOTE: Please do not leave household items, elec-

tronics or toys at St. Patrick’s. �

We do not have the space to store these items or to 

offer these items.�

�

We gladly accept food that HAS NOT EXPIRED � as 

we cannot give out anything that has expired.�

Thank you for your continued prayers and support of 

this ministry.�

St. Patrick Cookbook 2019:�

�

A new committee to compose a         

St. Patrick’s Cookbook is being 

formed. The committee will collect 

and proof  recipes, write personal 

pages, and choose a recipe format, 

options, cover design, and dividers. �

�

Interested? Please text or email:�

�

Chris David: cell: 508 873�2819 �

� Email: cbbaypath@charter.net�

�

Karen Cove:  cell: 508 769�2160�

            Email:  kmcove1196@gmail.com�

�

“The Madonna  

is the shortcut 

To get to God.”   

St. Padre Pio�

speaking about the Blessed Mother    �



Divine Mercy in the �

Second Greatest Story Ever Told�

�

Join Fr. Jim for this wonderful program that will �

inspire you and show you how God continues to be 

at work calling us all to experience the gift of His �

Divine Mercy. Classes will take place on�Tuesdays 

from�7:00 pm�8:30 pm in the Parish Center Hall�on 

the following dates �

�

   May 28   �    June 11, 18, 25   �   July 9 & 16�

�

Please consider joining us for a time of fellowship 

and growth in your faith!�

***Parish Yard and Plant Sale***� �

JUNE 1ST & 2ND,  9am�3 pm�

�

Our Plant/Yard sale will be held on Saturday, June 

1st and Sunday June 2nd, after the Masses.� We will 

need help both days. If you can help, please contact �

Donna at cell: 774�364�1400 or �

email: donnaevans0407@gmail.�

�

We will be ready to receive donations of potted 

plants and yard sale items on May 29th, 30th and 

31st from 6�8 pm in the lower level of the parish �

center.� If you need an earlier drop off date, please 

contact Donna.  Please remember, we do not take 

large furniture/beds, old electronics/tv's, heavy or 

dirty rugs,� or books (unless they are children's 

books) .� We will accept baby/children's clothing and 

only clean adult clothing in excellent condition,  

preferably on hangers.� If you have a question about 

a large and/or heavy donation, please send a picture 

to Donna's cell phone or email listed above,          

BEFORE you br ing it to the drop off site.� We 

may be able to sell it online prior to the sale and have 

it picked up at your residence.� Please feel free to call 

with any questions!�

�

Going to a greenhouse prior to our sale? �

�

Please consider buying an extra flat of     

annuals/vegetables/herbs or hanging plant 

for our sale.� �

Your donations are greatly appreciated! �

Job Opportunity… Caring for the Rectory�

�

This part�time position is responsible for the upkeep 

of the Rectory including house cleaning, and light     

shopping for needed items:  �

�� 5 hours a week on a Thursday or Friday�

�� Salary competitive with similar roles in parishes�

Please contact Fr. Jim or the Parish Office if you are 

interested.  �


